Phone: (850)638-6220
Fax: (850)638-6279

1447 South Boulevard
Chipley, FL 32428

Bonnie Lindsey

Chris Tyre
Assistant Principal

Assistant Principal

Lesa Burdeshaw
Principal

August 2022

Dear parent/guardian:

We will be starting our after school program again this year. We will start on Sept. 7,

2022. The focus will be on reading instruction and bolstering students reading skills.
After school is from 3-4:30, Monday and Wednesday and you would be responsible for

picking them up promptly at 4:30. Any time your child is not going to after school, please send

a note, otherwise they will be directed to stay for the tutoring.
The program will provide a small snack and drink for each child and then class time will

begin shortly after 3:00. The focus will be reading and some math. Students are expected to

behave and participate. Continued behavior issues will be asked to leave the program.
Sign and return this form to school as soon as possible. Student enrollment is limited to

the number of teachers we have that agree to teach after hours. Once we fill up, a waiting list
will be started.

| would like my child to participate in the tutoring program on Mon. and Wed.. until
4:30. I will arrange to have him/her picked up promptly at 4:30. We will use car tags for pick

up as we do for regular school dismissal.

Child’s name Grade

Child’s teacher

Parent Signature

Best number to reach someone at 4:30




